
On Jun 8, 2020, at 9:03 AM, Brown, Don wrote:

Janet, I received your invoice for this legal; is it possible to email the certificate of publication so I can forward it to our fiscal group.  
Because we are working remotely we are only checking our mail every other week, so this would help.  Thank you.
 




